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HOTEL RESERVATOIN FRAUD ALERT

It has come to our attention that there are "Convention Services" companies that may be contacting
Lifesavers attendees to solicit hotel reservations for the 2017 conference. These companies are referred
to as room block pirates, and have NOT been authorized to handle Lifesavers housing and are NOT
affiliated with the Lifesavers Conference in any way. To avoid becoming the victim of fraud, reserve your
room directly through the conference hotel links found on the Lifesavers website.

While it is not illegal for a travel firm to solicit potential customers, it is impossible to determine the
legitimacy of their offer and we strongly recommend that you do not provide credit card details to
phone solicitors. By booking through them, you will likely face large cancellation fees and no guarantee
of having a confirmed hotel room.



